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Dear Mr Dixon,
Dart Energy (Europe) Ltd
Thank you for your response to our letter dated 12 September 2013.

Our client is pleased to note your confirmation that you will take no part in discussions at SEPA regarding its
activities. Please note that we will be seeking similar reassurances from SEPA.

In light of the content of your Tweets, we are also grateful for your clarification that you believe your Tweets are on
behalf of Friends of the Earth Scotland and not in a personal capacity. This is certainly not entirely apparent looking
at the context of some of the tweets, however, that is a matter between you and your Board.

Yours sincerely

Professor Petdt Watson BA LLB SSC
Solicitor Advocate
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